


Dear Yeatman Families, 
[bookmark: _GoBack]I hope all is well and everyone is continuing to remain safe and healthy. I am looking forward to a year of learning, growth, and most importantly fun. My name is Mr. Marcus McCarter, and I am one of your child’s teachers. I also have the pleasure of being your child’s advisory teacher. As we prepare for the school year here are some things to keep in mind 
1. If you have not returned your technology from the 2020-2021 school year you will not be able to obtain any new technology until the old technology is returned. If you misplaced last year's technology there is $10 monthly payment plan that can be arranged for your new technology. Please keep in mind, technology is an essential part of this year's learning. For further information please feel free to contact our technology coordinator, Mr. Pense at Jason.Pense@slps.org  
1. Please make sure that we are wearing dress code in the building at all times. If you need further information about the dress code please visit our school’s website Yeatman Middle School 
1. Please always wear a mask. It is very important that we continue to practice safe and healthy procedures. 
1. I recommend bringing refillable water bottles and snacks. I personally do not have an eating policy in my room and welcome all snacks as long as they are not distracting to other students and lessons.  
1. Most importantly, remain versatile and open-minded. As the school year progresses there is no certainty for the future. With that being said, remain patient and calm and we will get through it together.  
For any further questions and concerns I can be contacted by email, phone, or teams. Please do not hesitate to reach out.  

